
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Council Decision CD 2018/3  

of 9 February 2018  

on the Approval of the Sustaining Membership Notion 
 

 

 

In light of the fact that the notion of Sustaining Member does not entail a rise in membership fees or the 

introduction of a new category of membership, in accordance with Article 8(5) of the Statute, and given the 

benefits the scheme will bring, the Council raises no objections against its continued pursuit. 


